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Poster display  
 
The aim of the poster display is to enhance the exchange of recent audit experience as well 
as provoke learning from each other. Posters will be displayed during the meeting. 
 
Participants are invited get in touch with the secretariat of AGN upon arrival for arranging their 
posters to be put up.  


